
 

Fry’s Hut Working Bee Day Trip. 
 

 
Dates 22 April 2006 
 
Event Organiser Andy Kass 
 
Attendances 
 
 
 
Visitors * 

Andy K , Paul B, John B, Rod H and his brother-in-law Geoff*. 
 

 
The trip was planned for the club to see how 
other organizations work with Parks and the DSE 
on a large scale project. The participating 
members were also willing to offer any 
assistance for the duration of their stay. I chose 
to stay the Saturday night to help out on the 
Sunday. 
 
The drive to Mansfield was a foggy and cold 
one. As most of the attendees advised they 
weren’t sure if they could make it or not, the 
original meeting point of Yarra Glen was 
removed from the agenda. There were rumors of possibly meeting at Mansfield around 9 am. After 
a few calls on the radio, I heard familiar voices and the party gathered for a hearty breakfast at a 
café in town. 

 
Following breakfast we made the short drive to Frys 
Hut to find most of the northern wall had already been 
removed. Some of this work was done before the 
local Parks Ranger was on-site which did not impress 
her much at all. She had planned on a briefing to 
cover worksafe 
requirements and 
task outlines before 
any work was to 
commence. 
 
The planned works 

included replacing main posts, beams and some slabs on the 
northern wall, leveling the earth following the previous week’s 
drainage works, repairing leaks in the roof and erecting an 
interpretive sign. We assisted by transporting some logs from the 
nearby depot which Jim promptly split and shaped by hand into 
slabs for the wall. Some logs were also used as posts and some 
as main supports under the wall.  Lloyd squared some logs with his 
portable jig that converted his chain saw into a saw mill.  The work 
performed by these guys was fascinating to watch. Most of the 
club members headed for home around 4pm after a day of learning 



some old world timber skills and providing assistance 
where they could. 
 
There were plenty of hands helping out on the weekend 
including people from the Landrover 4WD Club, poeple 
from the Albury Masonic Lodge, as well as some Parks 
Rangers. As evening fell we enjoyed a wonderful 
assortment of roast meats and vegies as well as a few 
drinks and great conversation.  The following day we 
continued with the work. As most of the wall was 
removed on the Saturday we spent Sunday replacing the 

rotted timbers with new ones. When I left late in the day, more than half of the wall had been 
replaced. Only a few slabs and 1 window remained 
to finish off the wall. 
 
When working with Parks and DSE there are certain 
requirements to do with OHS issues which must be 
met. Similar to the CFA, they are responsible for all 
volunteers under their care and they have rules 
which need to be followed. To maintain consistency, 
we had a heritage advisor present, ensuring Fred’s 
Fry’s workmanship wasn’t compromised. We also 
had an unexpected visit from Fred’s grand nephew 
and family who stayed for the unveiling of the sign. 
 
The weekend was a success. The hut was well on the way to having the planned works finished, 

some great 
timber work skills 
were witnessed, 
a better 
understanding of 
how to work with 
parks and DSE 
was gained and 
some great 
people were met 
along the way. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report By: 
Andy Kass 
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